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14th December 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Thackray Medical Museum 

 

As part of your child’s History GCSE course, we have been able to secure a visit to the Thackray Medical Museum in 

Leeds on Monday, 30th January 2023.  

The reason for the visit is to give the year 11 students the opportunity to revise and develop knowledge of the 

Britain Health and People topic which we studied from paper 2. Students will work in small groups and take part in a 

supervised self-led tour around the museum and complete a task/revision workshop on the chronological 

developments in medicine.  

Students will leave the Academy via coach at 8.30 am, arriving back to school approximately 5.30 pm. We ask all 

students that wish to attend the trip to make a voluntary contribution of £27.35.  If we do not receive enough 

contributions the trip will not be able to go ahead.  The cost of the trip will cover staffing, travel, and entrance to the 

museum. Payment must be received by Monday, 9th January 2023. 

Students must be in full school uniform and will require a packed lunch, enough to the last throughout the day. 

There are facilities to purchase hot drinks, should any student wish to bring any monies. (Students who do bring any 

monies do so at their own risk, the academy will not be held responsible).  

Unfortunately, we are only able to offer 53 places, and this will be based on the first 53 students paying the full 

balance via Parent Pay.   

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please complete the slip attached and return to Ms James by Monday, 

9th January 2023.  Payment must also be received by this date.  

Please note the offer of a place on the trip is dependent on the student’s school record including factors such as 

attendance, progress and behaviour. The Academy reserves the right to withhold or withdraw the offer of a place 

at the discretion of the Principal.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to me at the Academy on 01228 822644 or by email 

sian.james@rrma.org.uk   

 

Yours sincerely 

S James  

Sian James  

Head of History  
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……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………...... 

Please return your reply slip to: Mrs James, Head of History by Monday, 9th January 2023 

 

Year 11 - Thackray Medical Museum, Leeds  

 

I confirm that my child: …………………………………………………………………………………………….…Tutor Group: ……………………..… 

would like to attend the Thackray Medical Museum, Leeds and I will make a voluntary contribution of £27.35 via 

Parent Pay.  

I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  
 

Signed Parent/Carer: ……………………………………………………………..…………………………………… Date: …….……………………………… 

 


